SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 2024

Thomas Hassall Anglican College is able to offer partial academic scholarships to some
students as they enter Year 7 and Year 11 in 2024.

Candidates must sit the Australian Council of Educational Research (ACER) Scholarship
examination in February of the preceding year to be considered for a scholarship. The College
Scholarships provided are for a percentage of the College School Fee and is given to the student
until the completion of Year 12 (subject to conditions).

Register online to sit the ACER Scholarship examination. The cost is $100 (inc GST). Registration
is now open and closes at midnight AEDST Monday 6 February 2023 . This registration fee is
not refundable should you cancel.

The ACER Scholarship Examination will be held at Thomas Hassall Anglican College onSaturday
25 February 2023. An invitation to sit the examination will be sent prior to the examination
date, including location at the College and requirements for the exam. In the meantime, please
advise the College if there are any changes to your contact details.

All applicants will be notified of the outcome of their scholarship applications in early April 2023

Please note, these tests are aimed at those who achieve high academic results, so make sure the
test is suitable for your child before applying.

For more information visit https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/scholarship.
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